
From: "V.1" 
Sent: 25/10/2021 8:20 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Lot 52 DP 1237461 80-82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE 

> Dear Julie 

> I strongly object to outdoor dining at Pittwater RSL 

> As being a resident for many years I have faced problems over the years with Pittwater RSL regarding noise and drunken 
patrons. 

> This club has no regard or respects for its neighbours. They allow noisy futusual players screaming and yelling throughout the 
neighbourhood. When calls are made to them they simply ignore any complaints. 

> We have drunken patrons fight in the car park and yell and shout in our streets at 2.00 a.m. I have had to call the police on 
many occasions. This is a continuing problem. 

> I think this would add to the noise they already create because there is no management or monitoring at the RSL. This club has 
no consideration for its neighbours and just does what is in their interest only. 

Kind regards. 

Valerie Jensen 
185 Warriewood Road 
Warriewood 
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